
Sunday 22nd Ephesians Part 7: Ephesians Part 7 - A relational church: Ramon 
Bruzzichessi  

DCF Virtual Church Service. Available from 10:30am online here on 
Sunday morning: 

www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/news/virtual-church  

Monday 9:00-10am: Virtual Prayer: arranged by Graham 

Tuesday 9:00-10am: Virtual SLT led Prayer via Zoom: arranged by Mark 

3.00-4pm: Virtual Prayer for overseas mission via Zoom 

Wednesday  

Thursday 10:00-11am: CTDD/ ROC Prayer meeting via Zoom  

Friday  

Saturday  

Sunday 29th Ephesians Part 8 - A church at war: Mark 

Sunday 22nd November 2020 

22nd – 29th November 

See our on-line calendar here: http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar  
Find us on Facebook 

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership, or ROC Dawlish, email Mark Jones at: markjones198@gmail.com 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office at: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 888469 
2 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 

 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

Ephesians Part 6:  
A Relational Church 

http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/news/virtual-church/
http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/


Notices 

 

 

 

 Please join us on Sunday at 10:30am for our Virtual Sunday Service. You’ll be 

able to find it by clicking the “Join Us” link on the home page of our website, or 

via the “Virtual Church” section in the “Sundays” Menu. This week is the next 

in our series on Ephesians. The message will be brought to us by Ramon 

Bruzzichessi from Grosvenor Church, Barnstaple. It's based on Ephesian 5:15-

6:9. If you have missed any in this series so far, you can find the messages, and 

related study notes, on the ‘current teaching series’ page of our website. 

 Prayer this week: (Zoom links  and points for personal prayer) 

For the SLT led prayer meeting on Tuesday morning @ 9am use: 

Link: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74032874524?pwd=THA3YWZGK3ZFVUdseCtsODNwTlJxUT09 

For meeting ID and Password, please contact the office. 

For the prayer for overseas mission on Tuesday afternoon  @3pm use: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86790897047?pwd=VmNEaExjUHlxU2FEVnlrTXNlZ3RLdz09 

For meeting ID and Password, please contact the office. 

For the Thursday CTDD/ ROC Prayer meeting @ 10am on 29th October use: 

Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6591842294?pwd=hakfR92W-WBnpI1CBn5jr6oxpSCzOg 
 

For meeting ID and Password, please contact the office. 

This week,: 
• Please continue to pray for the comfort and safety of those building the 

Hope Centre, especially when working in inclement weather and at height. 
Also for wisdom in the team who will be selecting major suppliers in the 
coming days and weeks. 

• Please continue to pray for the ‘Carols in the Car Park’ event. Please see last 
week’s notice sheet for specific prayer points. 

The Zoom chat this Sunday will be at 12 noon.  The session runs from 12.00 to 

12.30 and we are able to share how our week has been, anything that 

specifically spoke to you from the service and bring any points for prayer.  

Here’s the link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87683897530?pwd=NnhBSlZLWUFodlRQdWJpR0E1QmVCUT09 

Meeting ID: 876 8389 7530 Passcode: coffee 

 

Christmas Shoeboxes for Moldova: A big ‘Thank you’ 
to you all for the support you have given to the 
Shoeboxes for Moldova. In total I have 49 completed 
boxes, 37 of which I have made up from the generous 
donations of items and money. There is still just 
under £60 left in the pot; this will go towards CR2EE’s 

travel costs. Nov 21st should have been the last day in order for me to deliver 
in time for the lorry. However, because of the latest lockdown, that has been 
extended to some time at the beginning of December, so there is still time to 
create more boxes! Only complete boxes please. 

Baby News! We have some wonderful news for the DCF family. 

Many will remember Rhiannon Curry who was part of the 

fellowship with her family for many years. Mum and Dad, 

Wayne and Ruth, plus brother Dafydd, are now all with the 

Lord. We are thrilled to let you know that Rhiannon and 

husband Jonathan welcomed a son, Benjamin George Ebenezer, 

on Wednesday 4th November at 2.15pm, weighing 6lb 9oz. 

Everyone is doing well and are so thankful to God for this great blessing . 

New Building Thanksgiving/ Gift Day: Sunday 22nd November 

God has been amazingly faithful and generous to this Church. We want to 

acknowledge this and give the glory to Him. We have enough to finish the 

outside of the Hope Centre, and have some leftover for the next stage. Let’s see 

what we can give as a thanksgiving offering to God. Please either give online, or 

post a cheque to Alan. Please reference any payments, “ building fund”. Details 

can be found on our “giving page”. 
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